
 

 

 

 

 

March 20, 1997 

 

 

Mr. Stewart Aly 

Associate Deputy General Counsel 

Office of General Counsel 

Department of Defense 

1600 Defense Pentagon 

Washington, DC 20301-1600 

 

Re: Review of Gerald R. Ford Library Records Under the JFK Act 

 

Dear Mr. Aly: 

 

I have enclosed several documents generated by the Gerald R. Ford Library for your review and 

recommendation under the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act, 44 

U.S.C. § 2107 (Supp. V. 1994) (“JFK Act”).  The documents refer to equities that fall within the 

Department of Defense’s purview. 

 

Please proceed with a review of these documents in the same manner as with others you have 

received from our office.  If you have any questions, please call me at the number listed above.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sydney Reddy 

Analyst 
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